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Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

Heavy and Light 

 

This week the childen have been learning about 
comparing objects that are heavy and light. Ask your 
child to compare some of their toys to see which are 

heavy and which are light.  

Story of the Week  

 

This week Nursery have been wonderful at settling back 
into their Nursery routine after the Christmas Holiday.   

 
This week the children have been learning about weight and 

have been comparing objects which are heavy and light. 
The children also used a balance scale and could see which 
items were heavy or light by looking at whether the pans 

on the scale went up or down. 

 
This week the chidren have also been listening to a story 

called The Very Hungry Caterpillar. Before listening to the 
story the children started by predicting what they thought 
might happen. This week the children also had a taste test 
and tasted some of the fruit which the caterpillar ate in the 

story.  
 
  

Rhyme of the Week 
 

 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery rhymes. 
Our favourite this week has been “Little Jack Horner”. See 
the rhyme below if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t 

forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

Little Jack Horner 

 
Little Jack Horner 
Sat in the corner 

Easting his Christmas pie 
He put in his thumb 

And pulled out a plum 
And said 'What a good boy am I!' 

 
Little Jack Horner - BBC Teach 

Applying for a Reception Place 

 

Please contact Liverpool.gov for your child to have a 
place in our Reception Class. You have until Wednesday 

15th January to apply. 

Homework Bags 

 

From next week one group per week will be taking home a 
Homework Bag. The bag will have loose items, so please 
make sure to look after the bags so that they don’t get 
lost. The children will take the Homework Bag home on 

Friday’s and they must be returned on the following 
Monday. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


